
 

Dear Pack 2 Families, 

 We are very pleased to announce the launching of the Cub Scout Pack 2 web site.  It can be found by navigating to 

the following URL – www.pack2westerly.scoutlander.com .  It is envisioned to be a great asset to help improve 

pack communications and information sharing.  You will be able to view pack announcements, recent events, the 

calendar, documents, shared links, contact the leadership, review council information and view photos.  We 

understand that some families may not wish their images or names be published on the site.  If this is the case for 

your family, we understand and respect your wishes.  Please read the form below and respond as asked.  If you do 

not mind having your images or names posted then feel free to go to our website and start exploring. 

While on our site use the ‘Contact Our Pack’ link on the top of the home page to reach our webmaster he is always 

looking for new ideas.  Or mention your idea or suggestion at the next den/pack meeting any leader would be 

delighted to listen. 

Thank you. 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Pack 2 Website Opt-Out Form 
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